


Attachment A – Feedback on the amendments 

Timing

On timing, the Commission is proposing to implement the Standards by 1 January 2023. We would recommend that there 
is a transition period of another 6-12 months to allow for all changes to be implemented, particularly for those that are 
related to information technology changes. For Greater Western Water, these changes are amplified by updates required 
across two systems for our diverse service area.  
 

Category Code 
ref.

Standard 
ref.

GWW comment 

Customer self-
reads

- 5.1 GWW supports this inclusion as it is already within our current practice. 

Digital metering 
and data 
collection 

- 5.3 GWW supports this inclusion, even though we currently do not have digital water meters in 
our network for billing purposes.  

Special meter 
readings

4.3 5.2 GWW supports this inclusion. While we have a special meter reading fee, it is not charged 
under these circumstances. 

Billing cycle 4.1 6.1 GWW would like the ESC to clarify the inclusion of the word ‘quarterly’ in 6.1 (b) and (c). We 
suggest that this word be replaced with ‘quarterly or as agreed under 6.1 (a)’. This would 
avoid confusion for both customers and water businesses who bill less frequently than 
quarterly.  

GWW supports the inclusion of ‘higher than average’ to provide guidance on when more 
frequent billing may occur. We suggest that ‘high’ be replaced with ‘higher than average’ trade 
waste and sewage disposal. 

Content of bills 4.4 6.3 GWW supports these inclusions as it aligns with our current practice. We suggest that the 
wording on 6.3 (e) be amended to ‘the customer’s water usage for the current billing period’. 

E-bills - 6.5 GWW suggests that the ESC define what an e-bill is. GWW currently sends an email with a 
PDF link to the bill. We do not current send a summary information as listed in the e-mail.  

Our current technology solution does not permit us to modify the email contents to include 
this. Once we have implemented the new billings and collection system, these can be 
incorporated into the email. 
















